
Dear auDA team, 
 
As a long-term carrier of .au domain names, Tucows welcomes the opportunity to participate in this 
consultation and appreciates auDA's ongoing outreach to registrars and encouragement to 
participation in policy development in the .au namespaces. 
 
Tucows supports the retirement of the redundant policies and the recommended changes to the 
selected published policies. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Petya 
 
-- 
Petya Totuhova 
Registry Operations Manager 
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